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Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Fwd: Please Reject!


Julie Saffro <jcsdws@roadrunner.com> Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 5:40 PM
To: council@babcnc.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Julie Saffro <jcsdws@roadrunner.com>

Subject: Please Reject!

Date: August 22, 2022 at 5:37:47 PM PDT

To: tlongcore@babcnc.org, rschlesinger@babcnc.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, jarrett.thompson@lacity.org


Dear Mr. Longcore, Mr. Schlesinger, Mr. Koretz, Mr. Thompson and the entire Council of BABCNC,


As residents for over 50 years in the Beverly Glen area (7 years in Beverly Glen Park, now Bel Air Glen; 35
years in Deep Canyon; and now 10 years in Bel Air Ridge) we have truly lived through the    growth and
transitions of our beloved chosen residential area.  

We want to let you know our strong opposition to Project: VAC-E1401394, the proposed gating of Bel Air
Glen. 

This would be a huge mistake that affects our daily lives and will not benefit our area, but help to further
destroy the tranquility and quality of life caused by traffic congestion, noise and perceived privilege of a few.
 

The proposal and application contains many flaws and untruths that have previously been presented to you.
 

We wholeheartedly agree with those reasons for opposition, especially the inaccuracies in Section II of
BAG’s Environmental Assessment Form. (Please refer to Joan Herman’s letter of July 21, 2022)


We appreciate your consideration and thank you for your time and effort on behalf of the BABCNC.  

We trust you want to see all of our lives, homes and environments flourish and for that reason you will
thoroughly consider a loud rejection to this faulty proposal.

Thank you! 


Julie Saffro

Bottlebrush Drive, LA 90077    
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